

MINUTES

of **Competitive Swim Group** held on Monday 11th June, 2007 at 10.00am at Sports House, Harbour Sport, Stadium Drive, Albany

Present: Gwen Ryan, Dan Feisst, Sandra Burrow, Tonia Wheeler

Apologies: Mihai Mandache, Glenn Hamblyn,

General Business:

1. Nominations for CSG.

The following nominations for the CSG committee have been put forward.

Coaches nominations: Gwen Ryan, Dan Feisst, Paul Kent,

Club nominations: Sandra Burrow

Glenn Hamblyn will not be standing and need to check with Mihai if he will be standing for another year.

2. Auckland Team to the Greerton Invitational Meet

At the time of the meeting there were only 12 nominations for this team and it was suggested that these all receive a letter stating that they had made the team. Dan suggested that a Team Manager application form be sent to Mrs. Matheson of North Shore as she has had experience looking after large teams.

An email is also to be sent to all coaches asking for volunteers of two coaches one of which must be a senior coach (National Level).

Sandra informed the group that her swimmers would be able to fill the remaining 7 positions and it was agreed that the older swimmers would be selected first.

3. 2007 RADS Camps:

Gwen advised that there was nothing to report at this stage and is waiting for SNZ to send out the programmes. The understanding is that these will definitely be happening.

/2....

4. Zone Level Camps for 2007:

Date is to be 5th August with pool bookings to be made at West Wave for Waitakere Zone, Millennium Institute for Northern Zone and Swimtastic pool for Central Zone.

The water times are to be 10 - 12 for Level 3 zones, and 1.30pm to 3.30 for the Level 2 Zones.

It was suggested that

Waitakere would be run by WHL – WAQ clubs 1 session each

Northern by NSS – CSC

Central by CCY – MET or LMTE

The new CSG committee will be organizing this.

5. CCY Level 1 September 2007:

Sandra requested that CSG give a decision on when this meet could be held on the original date (16 September), as West Wave closing for repairs had requested that we change the date for this meet to the first day of SNZ Spring Meet (24th September) when most of the Central people would be away with swimmers.

CSG suggested that this be a short course meet and changed back to the original date of 16 September dependent on pool space at another venue.

The meeting closed at 11.00am Next meeting to be advised.